Chan, Mark

Michael Ryan-Morrow From: Sent: 24 June 2019 10:10

To: Chan, Mark

Re: Site Visit for 2019/1669/P - 86A Tavistock Place Subject:

Hi Mark

Yes I did.

My apologies.

Kind regards

Mike RM

Hallas & Co Chartered Surveyors

Sent from my iPhone

On 24 Jun 2019, at 09:59, Chan, Mark < Mark.Chan@camden.gov.uk > wrote:

Dear Mr Ryan-Morrow,

Thanks for your amended drawings. I assume you meant extending till 28th June?

Kind regards,

Mark Chan Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 5703

<image001.png> <image003.png> <image005.png> <image007.jpg>

From: Michael Ryan-Morrow Sent: 23 June 2019 17:11

To: Chan, Mark < Mark.Chan@camden.gov.uk >

Subject: RE: Site Visit for 2019/1669/P - 86A Tavistock Place

Hi Mark

Please find amended Drawings.

Apologies for the delay the client did not get back to me until Friday. We would be happy to change to aluminium.

Also please can you extend the deadline on the decision as discussed.

I assume a deadline extension up to the 28th July would be acceptable?

Kind regards